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April 14, 2006
ADA NEWS
RE: AMA Medical Communications Conference, Phoenix, Arizona
What an honor it was to attend the AMA’s recent Medical Communications Conference in Phoenix, AZ! I enjoyed nothing short of a first class experience, interacting with a combination of nearly 200 of the finest AMA physician spokespersons as well as some of the most highly respected medical reporters and educators in the country. 

I first learned about this conference just a couple of months ago when a short announcement appeared in our ADA NEWS. I want to thank the AMA and the ADA for offering me the opportunity to attend this conference. I look forward to interacting with the AMA in the future.  With extensive research now available regarding the dramatic connection between periodontal disease and systemic disease, there has never been a more important time for our professions to join one another in bringing responsible medical reporting to the American public. Because of this conference experience, I am more equipped than ever to do just that.

As the only dentist in the audience, (Christine Dumas, DDS, an NBC health reporter was present as a member of the faculty), I arrived as a perfect stranger to the AMA. With the utmost in warmth and professionalism, AMA members and Staff warmly welcomed me, offering not only an incredible educational opportunity, but respect and unsurpassed camaraderie.
 The line-up of presenters included integrative medicine expert, Dr. Andrew Weil, Addictionologist and Relationship Expert Dr. Drew Pinsky, CNN correspondent Soledad O’Brien, Television legend Dr. Art Ulene, TV Health correspondent Jim Avila and many, many more wonderful “teachers”.
 The program was as smoothly integrated as any conference I have attended in my 24 years as a dentist. Lectures, workshops and one-on-one critiques offered unparalleled opportunities for improving my skills as a spokesperson and lecturer. The faculty was expertly talented and well-prepared in every regard. Large-group educational gatherings were nicely balanced with intimate classroom interaction and social “networking” opportunities. The passion, vision and integrity that we shared to “get the story right” and present our message effectively was refreshing and inspiring. The depth and breadth of knowledge I gleaned was extraordinary. As I returned home to Virginia, I felt as though I had been on a spiritual retreat, (bonding included)! I have made wonderful new friendships which I hope to enjoy for years to come.
I encourage any of our ADA and WDJ members who have an interest in media relations to plan to attend the AMA Media Communications Conference next Spring. It will be held in San Antonio, Texas. 

With warm regards, 

Lisa Marie Samaha, DDS, FAGD, PC
Private Practice, Newport News, VA
Email: samahadds@pwdentalarts.com
c: 757-880-5156
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